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To Whom It May Concern:

This issue concerns ALL people who love nature and the recreational use 
of a designated
National  River that is threatened by big corporation profit.
 This river belongs to all U.S. citizens and is NOT called a National River 
for nothing, and is
NOT there to be polluted and ruined by greed.
Please stop this outrageous notion. I know many people who feel the 
same way.

Carey Blackwell
Witter, AR.
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